
 

MEMORANDUM 

 

To:   Chair Sheih and Planning Commission Members 

 

From:  Jerry Rusthoven, Planning and Zoning Dept, Assistant Director 

  

Subject:  UNO Code Amendment 

 

Date:   February 22, 2019 

 

 

On behalf of the property owner the Drenner Group Law Firm is requesting a 

change to UNO height map for the property at 2408 Leon Street.  It is related to a 

pending zoning case.  If this case is initiated staff will review the request and bring 

them back before the Commission with a recommendation. 
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